
 

News and events 
Friday 13th September 

Welcome back to our new academic year, I hope you all 
had a restful holiday and enjoyed some quality time with 
your children. 

I would like to welcome all the new children that have 
started with us this term and I am really pleased with 
how they have settled. 

We would also like to welcome Mrs Suzie House and Mr 
Jon Parish to our teaching team. 

 

Attached to this newsletter, is a consultation form to 
finish the process of formulising the addition of our 
nursery class. I would appreciate it if you could fill in 
the form and return to the office. If you require a copy 
printed, please pop to the office. 

 

It was great to see so many of you attend the meet the 
teacher meetings.  Later this term you will have the 
opportunity to have a one to one consultation with your 
child’s teacher.  

 

There are many exciting things planned for this term, so 
please keep an eye on the dates column on this 
newsletter. 

Have a great weekend 

Mrs Huxham  

Important dates for 
your diary 

•  
• 26th Sept – 3pm FOWAS 

meeting at school 
•  26th Sept – FOWAS Quiz 

night 8pm Red Admiral  
• 4th Oct – Harvest Festival, 

church 9.30am 
• 3rd Oct – Discoverers trip 

to theatre 
• 10th Oct – Open day for 

reception 2020 10-12am 
• 15th Oct – Parents evening 

3.15-6pm 
• 17th Oct – Parents evening 

3.15-5pm 
• 22nd Oct – End of Term 
• 4th Nov – Term Starts 
• 12th November – 

Remembrance service 
9.30am church 

• 22nd Nov – Voyagers class 
assembly 

• 6th Dec – FOWAS 
Christmas party 

• 11th Dec – EYFS/KS1 
Nativity 2pm 

• 12th Dec – EYFS/KS1 
Nativity 2pm 

• 19th Dec – Christmas lunch 
• 20th Dec – Christmas 

service in church 9.30am 
• 20th Dec – END OF TERM 

– FINISH AT 1.15pm 
• 7th Jan – Term starts 

Recipients of this week’s ‘Special thank you 
certificates’ were: 

Brie Early, Maks Cwadja, Oakley Noad, Lois 
Barker, Haden Chalk-Tucker, Charlotte Ashman and 
Isabel Heywood 

Please see the website for photographs. 

 

 

 


